
 

 

Jells Park Picnic Report 

On the morning of Wednesday 8 January 2020, 

Ray and I headed off in the Honorary Humber 

Rukus for the 2 hour trip to Jells Park for the 

annual combined clubs’ picnic. Being a week-

day meant less from other clubs were able to 

attend this year, but it was still great to see a 

diverse range of vehicles in the car park. 

In all 16 adults and 3 children gathered for a de-

lightful leisurely day out. Luckily I had enough 

Freddo Frogs in my bag for the kids (because 

no self-respecting grandmother leaves home 

without a secret stash of treats!). 

I designed what I thought was a relatively easy 

quiz but was howled down by the groans of hor-

ror. Still, it stretched people’s thinking process-

es (there was much head-scratching and pen-

chewing) and it also got people chatting and 

chuckling which is really the whole idea. 

Rod & Majella Burchill won the quiz and the 

prize hamper of wine and goodies. 

We enjoyed our day out, catching up with mem-

bers we don’t often get a chance to see and al-

so meeting new folk. 

Later in the day as we were preparing to pack 

up and wend our separate ways home. we saw 

people taking photos of themselves with the dif-

ferent cars in the car park, obviously liking and 

appreciating what they saw. 

The Quiz is reprinted on page 8, the answers 

are elsewhere in this issue. 

Lotte and Ray 

Ian and Rhonda’s gorgeous grandies - 

Brooke, Sophie, and Kane - in the back 

seat of the Aspinall’s Mk IV Super Snipe 

Quiz winners Rod & Majella Burchill 

with their prize - enjoy! 



 

 

Mike & Christine Glare’s Ser III Vogue 

Rod & Majella Burchill’s Ser III Super Snipe 

Richard Scott’s 1949 4A Singer 

John & Judy’s fabulous Galloway 

Paul King in his beautiful Sunbeam Alpine 



 

 


